
Monday, November 29, 2021 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

Attention ALL 10th Grade Students:  Do you have a strong 
interest in your school / community?  HOBY (ho-bee) is 
looking for a sophomore from Sierra Vista High School 
interested in developing their leadership skills to attend 
their annual summer state leadership seminar FREE OF 
COST!!  Don’t miss out on this unique experience.  Please 
see Mrs. L. Anaya in the Counseling Office as soon as 
possible!  Deadline to submit your application is TODAY!!   
 
 
 
 
 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Students for Politics will have a meeting TODAY in Room 
607, Ms. Ponce’s room.  Join us if you have an interest in 
learning more about this new club! 
 
The Women Empowerment Club will be having a meeting 
during lunch in Room 505 to discuss the Night Rally, 
future fundraisers and upcoming events that celebrate and 
support women. 

Clubs & Activities 

Seniors:  If you haven’t taken your senior portrait yet, you 
will be taking it tomorrow or Wednesday.  Your teacher 
should give you a slip TODAY with more details.  You 
must come dressed for your picture tomorrow, there will 
not be time to change.  If you have any questions, come to 
Room 513 at brunch.  If you are a senior and did not take 
your picture yet and do not receive a slip today, please see 
Mr. Garcia in Room 513 TOMORROW MORNING! 

Yearbook 


